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February 2017 Newsletter  
 

Please find below important 
information & dates for your 
diary. 
 
After School Clubs  
See overleaf for current timetable 
of our wonderful after school clubs 
which are currently running during 
the month of February. 
Our Breakfast Club has been a 
wonderful success.   
 
Dates for your Diary: 
Wed 1st – Fri 3rd February 2017 
Transfer Meetings 
Primary 7 parents will attend a 
scheduled meeting with Julie 
McDonagh to complete Transfer 
Forms. 
 
Thursday 2nd February 2017 
P7 Road Safety Quiz 
4 pupils from P7 will participate in 
a Road Safety Quiz at the Lodge 
Hotel, Coleraine. 
 
FAST Programme 
The Families and Schools Together 
Programme launches today 
involving school staff, parents, 
children and community members. 
This programme will run for 8 
weeks. 
 
Monday 6th February 2017 
P6 & P7 Cyber Pal Training 
The Dry Arch centre will facilitate  
Cyber Pal Workshops for pupils in 
P6 & P7 as part of our internet 
safety training. 
 
 
Tuesday 7th February 2017 
Safer Internet Day 
All children will take part in 
activities to enhance awareness of 
internet safety. 

Thursday 9th February 2017 
Netball Tournament 
The P6 & P7 Netball Team will 
participate in a netball 
tournament with local schools at 
Roe Valley Leisure Centre. 
 
Monday 13th February 2017 
Creativity Week 
Further information to follow. 
 
Tuesday 14th February 2017 
P7 Farm to Fork Programme 
The pupils from P7 will visit Tesco, 
Limavady to learn more about the 
Farm to Fork Programme. 
 
P6 “Broadway Nights” 
The pupils from P6 are invited to 
Roe Valley Arts and Cultural 
Centre to Limavady Grammar 
School’s production of “Broadway 
Nights”. 
 
P1 Reading Workshop – 2pm 
A reading workshop will be held in 
the P1 classroom for P1 parents at 
2.00pm. 
A crèche facility will be available. 
 
Wednesday 15th February 2017  
P5 Special Assembly – 2pm  
Primary 5 Special Assembly -
“Journey Through Ancient Egypt” 
will take place at 2pm in the 
assembly hall. Everyone welcome 
to attend. 
 
Thurs 16th – Fri 17th Feb 2017 
School will be closed on these date 
for mid-term break. 
 
Thursday 23rd February 2017 
Parents & Friends of RVIPS 
A Parents & Friends Meeting will 
take place in school at 6.30pm. 
Crèche facility is available. 

Further Dates for the Diary 
 
Parent-Teacher Meetings 
These will take place shortly. 
Further details to follow. 
 
Integrated Education Month  
There will be many activities 
throughout March to celebrate 
Integrated Education. This year 
the theme is “Remembering the 
Big Small Story”. 
 
Wednesday 1st March 2017  
Ash Wednesday 
All children, staff and parents will 
have the opportunity to receive 
their ashes on Ash Wednesday 
from Mg McCanny. Time to be 
confirmed. 
 
Thursday 2nd March 2017 
World Book Day   
Children are invited to come to 
school dressed as a character from 
their favourite book. Further 
information to follow. 
 
P6 Transfer Meeting  
An information evening will be 
held in March for P6 parents with 
reference to the transfer process to 
post-primary education. Date and 
time to be confirmed. 
 
If you would like to clarify any of  
these events please do not hesitate  
to contact the school office. 
Thank you for your co-operation 
and continuing support. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Julie McDonagh 
Principal 
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